Oradell Police Department

355 Kinderkamack Rd.
Oradell,:NJ 07649

William Wicker Phone: (201) 261-0200
Chief of Police Fax: (201) 261-0278

Crossing Guard Change Notification

To: Superintendent Megan Bozios
Principal Michelle Hawley

I am writing to advise you of the temporary change of the Oradell Crossing Guard
post located at Kinderkamack Road and Oradell Avenue that will be taking effect on or
about September 15, 2022.

Due to the construction at 393 Kinderkamack Road, formerly Panico Salon, the
police department will have to temporarily move the Crossing Guard post from the west
corner to the east corner of Kinderkamack Road at Oradell Avenue in front of
KinderSmiles. The on-going construction will deem the west corner area unsafe for the
Crossing Guard to safely cross the students to and from the Oradell Public School.

The Crossing Guard will remain assigned at this location to instruct walking
students travelling from the north or eastside of town to continue walking south on
Kinderkamack Road to the next Crossing Guard post located at Kinderkamack Road and
Center Street adjacent to the Oradell Fire Department. The students that walk from the
neighborhoods that are east of the Oradell Avenue Train Station will also be informed by
the Crossing Guard at the Train Station that they could walk south on Maple Avenue to
Center Street to then cross by the Crossing Guard at Kinderkamack Road.

Please feel free to disseminate this notification to all the parents of OPS students.

Thank you,
TOIVE DAV IV W
William Wicker

Chief of Police
Oradell Police Department



